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Brown, Shelley

To: Jabbour, Rita
Subject: RE: County Rd.50

 
 
From: herniman5 herniman5   
Sent: Thursday, July 9, 2020 3:44 PM 
To: Jabbour, Rita <rjabbour@essex.ca> 
Subject: County Rd.50 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Rita, I have over fifty places ,[homes, cemeteries,Wright' landing,Snyder's landing;Salmoni's dock] 
documented  .The oldest home was built in 1806/07 at Chestnut Grove near Oxford,Oxley. I would like to have 
the 220 plus year old road from County Rd.41 to County Rd.23 designated a heritage road to preserve it's 
historical and heritage value. This could be promoted by the Heritage committee and the town as an area for 
historians and tourists to visit. Several homes near the winery are all over 175 years old and the winery is part of 
an original 200 acre grant. Any signage on the road should enhance the history of the road and be appropriate to 
the area. I would be willing to work with the committee and council through HEIRS in the promotion of the 
road as a place to visit. The picture of the sign in question in  the  Harrow Hews in my opinion is not 
appropriate for the road and the nearby historical homes. 

You may present this to the members of council, the town administration and the heritage committee. 

Richard Herniman   
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use of the addressee(s) to this email and is confidential. If you are not an intended recipient or acting on behalf 
of an intended recipient, any review, disclosure, conversion to hard copy, dissemination, reproduction or other 
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